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SHEET 
 
To: Hon. John R. Tunheim 
Fax #: 612-664-5087 
Subject
: 

Anna Nelson’s Recent Publication about the Review Board 

Date: July 25, 2017 
 
I am attaching: 
 
1.  Anna’s article (which I found when browsing in a bookstore yesterday). 
 
2.  Anna’s original ethics request, which advised that the article would not come out 
until the Board was out of business.  (On p. 228 of her article, Anna notes that the 
Board’s life had been extended by Congress for an additional year.) 
 
3.  My letter to Anna noting that, inter alia, she should include a disclaimer (which she 
did not do) and that she should not publish any non-public information (which she did).  
[I note that in 1995, when Anna had been told, incorrectly, that I was writing a book, she 
said that the staff should be required to sign a non-publication agreement because the 
Board members had been required to promise that they would not write about the 
Board’s work.] 
 
The comments she makes about the agencies with which we deal will not be helpful.  I 
believe her comments about the Zapruder film are unhelpful.  There is another issue of 
concern that I will discuss with you orally. 
 
I will, of course, leave it to you to decide what, if anything, should be said to other Board 
members. 
 
 

From the desk of...  
T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director and General Counsel 
Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20530 

 
(202) 724-0088 

Fax: (202) 724-0457 


